
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

June 8, 2020 5:45 pm     

Good evening from Luther Manor.  The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.   
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff 
during this extremely challenging time.   
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to “Bring Smiles to Seniors”, out of Odessa, FL for the two full 
boxes packed with well wishes, encouragement and joy that we received today to 
share with our residents!  What a mission!  www.bringsmilestoseniors.com 

 

 
 

Campus Update 
● All of the outstanding COVID -19 tests that were conducted last week on Health 

Care Center residents and staff have come back as negative.  We remain vigilant 
in our screening, monitoring and infection control protocols and will continue our 
work with the Wauwatosa Department of Health to keep residents and staff safe.    

 



 

Campus Happenings 
● Wow what a fantastic site to see so many smiles today as we had our second 

strolling musician entertain our residents, this time in our Terrace Independent 
Living.  To go along with the smiles, there was dancing and lots of singing.  
Although we know him, our entertainer wanted to remain anonymous, so if you 
think of a way to do something nice for someone else, please pay it forward!  
Here is a short video and some great pictures of our residents day!  He brought 
the music to our residents driving to 5 different locations to give our residents 
safe social distancing options. 
 

    
 

    
 
 

● Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 

 


